7/26/2018

Dear Montana Library Association,

I appreciate the invitation to join you today. I am sorry I am not able to attend. It's an honor to serve you as Montana's lone voice in the U.S. House of Representatives. I appreciate the work that the Montana Library Association does in Montana. Your knowledge and expertise help me be a strong voice for Montana.

The Montana Library Association plays a vital role in providing students with the necessary tools to create successful and long-lasting careers. With the help of school library communities such as yours, Montana students can become largely competitive in the business world, helping to cultivate innovative business growth in our state.

We are blessed to have such an amazing organization truly dedicated to bringing a brighter future for all Montanans. As your representative in Washington, I will continue to be a strong voice for you. Hearing from you allows me to better represent Montana.

Thank you, again, for all the work you do. I hope that you will enjoy the rest of your retreat. Know that my door is always open, please contact me or my staff for anything. I am here to serve.

Sincerely, Greg Gianforte Member of Congress